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SCHOOL’S 
OUT FOR 

SUMMER!!! 

Goodbye Anderson Class of 2016 

(#SR22).  You are an amazing 

group of individuals and you will 

be greatly missed.  Good luck in 

all you set out to do.  Anderson 

will miss you. 

 

Greetings,  

 

I would like to thank everyone for another wonderful year. We have had 

great successes and look forward to an even greater 2016-17. When we 

come back next year we will be trying to pass a bond issue for some new 

additions and upgrades that are much needed. Be looking for 

information in your mailbox concerning the bond. Please get the word 

out and help us pass this great addition to our school. Have a great 

summer and keep reading.  

 

 

Brett J. Banker 

Superintendent 

 

Student/staff dodgeball game today 

at 1:30.  Come cheer on the staff and 

students.  There are a limited number 

of yearbooks for sell in the office for 

$20.00.  


